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Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
Gary Hanson, Vice Chairperson 
Chris Nelson, Commissioner 

March 9, 2017 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
www.puc.sd.gov 

jason. keil@blackhillscorp.com 

Mr. Jason Keil 
Manager - Regulatory 
Black Hills Power, Inc. dba Black Hills Energy 
625 Ninth St. 
PO Box 1400 
Rapid City, SD 57709 

Dear Jason: 

Capitol Office 
(605) 773-320 l 

Grain Warehouse 
(605) 773-5280 

Consumer Hotline 
1-800-332-1782 

Email 
puc@state.sd.us 

Please find attached a copy of letters from PUC Staff and The Evangelical Lutheran Good Samaritan 
Society regarding variance to the individual metering requirement in ARSD 20:10:26:03. These letters 
were filed with the Public Utilities Commission on March 8, 2017, in the above referenced docket. 

You are being sent this letter according to ARSD 20: 10:26:06. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

t;foV~ 
Kristen N. Edwards 
Staff Attorney 

Encs. 


